








THE PANTHER PROWL  

NEWSLETTER  
  

Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a busy week we have had 

with all of the fun Dr. Seuss 

activities and trivia. On 

Thursday all students 

participated in DEAR 

(Drop Everything and 

Read) time or had a guest 

reader from the 6th grade student 

council. All students enjoyed a fun snack 

provided by the Bennet Boosters. 

 

 Reminder there will be no school 

tomorrow, Friday March 4th.  

The end of the 3rd Quarter will be 

Thursday, March 10th.  Report cards will 

go home on Thursday, March 17th. 

 

Please make sure you are supervising your 

child(ren) after school and that they are 

not playing by the bus circle, or in the 

mulch where the plants/flowers are. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and 

have a wonderful weekend. Linde Walter  

 

*We hope to see you tonight at the 

Family Reading Night supported by our 

Bennet Boosters from 6:00-7:30. 

  

Character Counts 

Our Character Counts Pillar of the Month 

for March is  

“Citizenship.” 

 

To show citizenship means to: 

 

 Do your share to make your 

school and community better  

 Cooperate  

 Get involved in your community  

 Stay informed and vote  

 Be a good neighbor  

 Obey laws and rules  

 Respect authority   

 Protect the environment  

 Volunteer  

 

Summer Enrichment 

Save the Date for Summer Enrichment 

from June 6th-23rd. Summer Enrichment 

will run Monday through Thursday from 

9:00 AM to 12:00 PM and is offered to 

all students entering KDG through 6th 

grade. Paperwork will be coming late 

March. 

 

Save the Date…KDG Round Up 

KDG Round Up will be Friday, April 8th 
from 9:00-11:00 AM.  Please contact the 
school office to register your child for 
KDG for fall of 2022. 
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Bennet Booster Update  
 Bennet Boosters will again 

be selling flowers from 

Janet’s Jungle for their 

fundraiser. Information will 

be sent home in mid-March. 

 
Bennet Yearbook: Bennet Booster are 

putting together a 2021-22 yearbook. 

Orders are being accepted through 

Friday, March 4th.  

 
The next Booster meeting will be 

Tuesday, March 8th at Bennet 

Elementary. This meeting will be held in 

the Bennet Elementary lunchroom. 

 

Please join the 

Boosters for a Fun 

Filled Family Reading 

Night on Thursday, 

March 3rd from 6:00-

7:30 PM at Bennet 

Elementary. Scholastic 

Books and Usborne books will be available 

for purchase. 

 
Check the Bennet Booster Facebook 
page for more updates. 
 
 

 

March  
-4th No School 

-11th No School 

-14th No School for students 

 

Sunday, March 27th 5:30 PM 

Every year our Palmyra-Bennet-Douglas 

chapter of TeamMates stops to celebrate 

changed lives and the power of human 

connection.  This year we are making up 

for lost time, hearing from last year’s 

graduates and those who will graduate 

this year. The guest speaker is Adi Perez 

of Schuyler, a former mentee who is now 

a Program Coordinator. Come, grow, and 

experience a great meal from Ricky’s 

Café of Hanover, Kansas.  We will gather 

in the Palmyra High School East Gym. 

The cost of a ticket is $15 and can be 

purchased from any mentor or from Mr. 

Chaffee at 402.780-5327  Ext. 2008  or 

email at Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net. 

 

Fall Preschool Enrollment 
 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 

taking registrations for children who are 

interested in preschool.  Please call the 

office to place your child’s name on the 

list. 

 

Lost and Found 

Please remind your child to 
check the lost and found for 
items they may have 
misplaced. 

mailto:Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net


 

GET YOUR RAFFLE TICKETS! 

 

The prize is a restored 1965 Buick LeSabre, 2-door red convertible valued at $28,000. 
 

Tickets are available from James Waltke, Dan Cummings or the Athletic Boosters and are 
$20 each. The Buick (weather permitting) will be on display along with ticket sales at 

HOME Varsity Contests for the duration of the raffle. 
 

The raffle runs through April 23, 2022. The drawing will be at the Olson Field Complex in 
Palmyra. The winner does not have to be present to claim the prize. 

 
Net proceeds go to the Foundation For Knowledge, District OR-1 Endowment Fund for 

the benefit of the Palmyra Athletic Boosters. 
 

For more information about the car please contact: James Waltke at (402) 423-9477 
(office) or (402) 430-1681 (cell) or Dan Cummings(Bombers Garage) at (402) 805-0507 

or go to District OR-1 School at www.districtor1.org or www.bombersgarage.com 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/815040391944123/user/503312154/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/OR1foundationforknowledge/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/groups/815040391944123/user/503312154/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/bombersgarage/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/District-OR-1-School-107353451595254/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZXcs082ErLgumLaHE4Iqw98nWWulgySdLhnSTIOnMArMF8d3zmPsIQg6uiyxilThWbK69hxI566_15OHK1ZTSlI1NmYTfydPofOtGKIDqfVY3OPQxcorVe51r2hnBX5Pq2B4gisXhFmGpU9Vn-dG4grhrNXsl9xtBNy9_hMJ0nCkI4GAvW0ivgDAvVd_8M8B6k&__tn__=kK-R
http://www.districtor1.org/?fbclid=IwAR0LQGVj27QtwZPhUrApJUgUQCASeDKT546hUDbKPVJL2T1_5Oc2CQWE-WU
http://www.bombersgarage.com/?fbclid=IwAR0LQGVj27QtwZPhUrApJUgUQCASeDKT546hUDbKPVJL2T1_5Oc2CQWE-WU


2022 Panther Ball Club Sign-up 
for t-ball, softball, and baseball 
 
This is for kids going into kindergarten and older.  
 
On-line registration opens February 1st at: 
https://clubs.bluesombrero.com/pantherball  
 
To sign up in person &/or check uniform 
sizes:  
Sunday, February 20th-  
2:00-4:00 at the Palmyra Activity Center 
Wednesday, March 9th-  
6:00-8:00 at Bennet Elementary 
 



3.3.2022 
Chaffee Counselor Comments   

School counselors, Michael Chaffee and Mrs. Tessa Reiman, can be reached 
at Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net , Reiman.Tes@districtor1.net or 

402.780.5327 Ext 2008 for any issues that might be concerning you and/or 
your student in the realm of academics, college/career decisions, or 

social/emotional needs. 
 

 

 

TeamMates Annual Banquet 

Sunday, March 27, 2022 at 5:30 pm 
Every year our Palmyra-Bennet-Douglas chapter of TeamMates stops to 
celebrate changed lives and the power of human connection.  This year we 
are making up for lost time, hearing from last year’s graduates and those 
who will graduate this year. Guest speaker is Adi Perez of Schuyler, former 
mentee who is now a Program Coordinator. Come, grow, and experience a 
great meal from Ricky’s Café of Hanover, Kansas.  We will gather in the 
Palmyra High School East Gym. The cost of a ticket is $15 and can be 
purchased from any mentor or from Mr. Chaffee at 402.780-5327  Ext. 2008  
or email at Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net. 

 
 
 
 



 
 

On Tuesday, March 1st, the PHS Sophomores… 
 
Visited Peru State College to learn about the college, tour their facilities, 
engage with some new activities and enjoy a delicious buffet meal. The 
highlights were getting to run around on the field turf football field, enjoy 
games in the game room, and participate in the Criminal Justice Program 
gun range (laser), cell search, and apartment search for contraband. 
 

 



 Searching for contraband in an apartment with a 180 pound 
resident dummy. 
 

 
 
Members of the sophomore class picking up trash when it was discovered 
that trash can make wonderful tackling dummies—except when they are 
filled with, well, trash! 
 
In the next photo, members of the tour relax between tours by playing in 
the game room. 
 



 
 
 

 
Study Buddies 

 

 

Tutoring by 
National 
Honor 
Society 
 
Tutoring will be 
offered at the 
Palmyra High 
School Library 
on Tuesday and 
Thursday from 
3:45 to 4:30 
pm.   
 
This tutoring is FREE and offered by our National Honor Society as a service 
project.  If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Chaffee at 
Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net  
 
 



 
 

 

IMPACT PROJECT DECIDED 

Our Chick-fil-A Leader Academy gathered on Tuesday, February 1, to 
decide what the Impact Project would be to conclude this year’s academy. 
After a series of votes, the group decided on supporting our local Capitol 
Humane Society. Stay tuned as we determine what is need to support our 
furry four legged friends! Maybe you have some ideas?  We will be calling on 
everyone in the community to get involved!  

 

 

 
 

  

 



2022

2022



 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Give the gift of lasting memories. Buy your student a 2021-22 District OR-1 

yearbook!  The yearbook is a great way for your student to remember this year’s 

events at Palmyra High School   As a parent/guardian, you know the importance of 

remembering your child’s school memories and all of the people and events that 

made that time special.  The price of this year’s yearbook is only $40 for more than 

120 pages full of memories and colorful photos.   

 

Buy online with a credit card, debit card, or PayPal at yearbookforever.com 

or at school with the following form and either cash or a check made out to PHS.  

Ensure a copy is saved for you.  All orders are due May 2nd. 

 
 

 

 

 

Buy a PHS 2021-22 Yearbook 

http://www.yearbookforever.com/
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